
 

  

What fun you all brought to the last guild meeting--ice cream 
sundaes, a crazy-fun game of LRC, and fat quarters to win 
(for some lucky quilters)!!  My thanks to Linda Edell, our pro-
gram vice president, all the board members, and to all our 
guild members who participated to make it such an enjoya-
ble evening...Iôm still smiling! 

 

Now, on to the next wonderful event, our own quilt show 
which sounds far off, November 2nd, but it will get here fast.  
I looked out my front window and saw that the liquid ambar 
tree across the street is starting to get orangey-red leaves 
on it.  Fall is coming!  We had a wonderful time at the bou-
tique retreat and made many cute things, thanks to all our 
enthusiastic quilters.  We need lots more items to sell, and 
we need your pre-loved treasures for Grannyôs Attic; please 
bring them to the next guild meeting, or contact me and Iôll 
arrange to pick them up.  At the August 27th meeting, our 
amazing Linda Kucera, Sea, Sun, Sew Quilt Show Chair, will 

be asking for volunteers to serve as committee heads and 
also to volunteer to work at our show.  Please show your 
support for our guild by volunteering!!!  As you know, we 
canôt hire speakers and teachers and conduct our activi-
ties without having fund raisers (fun raisers?!).  You are 
the people who make it all happen!! 

 

Enjoy the last days of summer, and Iôm looking forward to 
seeing you on August 27th for Karen Brow and her 
ñFeature a Creatureò lecture and ñGo Fetchò workshop the 
following day--sounds playful and fun to me, perfect sum-
mer wrap-up activities! 

 
Sew happy! 
Wendy Robinson 
CCQ 2013 President 
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From the Board:  

Program:  

Hi to you all.  Happy August 

 

Can it really be August already?  I canôt believe it!! 

 

I hope all of you that got to play LCR had a lot of fun.  I was really looking forward to it and had a family emergency at 
the last minute and didnôt get to go.  Please let me know if you think it was a good enough idea to repeat next year.  I 
hear the ice cream and fixings were really yummy. 

 

As a super surprise in August our own Rene Jennings has offered to teach her ice dying class on the 11th.   There is a 
class in the morning and one in the afternoon.  You will come away with some beautiful hand dyed fat quarters and Rene 
promises it is really easy.  Both sessions are full and I am taking a wait list.   

 

Also in August our speaker on the 27
th
 will be Karen Brow of Java House Quilts.  Her lecture is entitled ñFeature a Crea-

tureò.   Her quilts are super fun and whimsical.  She will be doing a workshop in Orcutt on August 28
th
 from 10 ï 4.  

Check her out at javahousequilts.com.  

 

In September Leora Raikin will do a lecture on the 24
th
 entitled ñSafari through African Folklore Embroideryò.  Check her 

out at www.aflembroidery.com.  Her work is wonderful.  She will be doing a workshop on Sunday the 22
nd
.  This means 

we have to have our ducks in a row at the August meeting for signups so make sure you get on the list. 

 
Call or email me if you have any questions.  I am also open to any suggestions you might have.  I would love to hear 
from you. 
 

Linda Edell 202-8599  Program@centralcoastquilters.org  

http://www.aflembroidery.com/
mailto:Programs@centralcoastquilters.org
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Make sure to check the calendar for 

upcoming events. You can download 

copies of our newsletters and Block of 

the Month patterns from the website. 

We also want to continue to update the 

Photo Gallery.  If you have a quilt that 

you have made that you want to share, 

please submit a picture. Please send 

us pictures [in .jpg or .gif  format]  to 

use in our photo gallery.  

 

Email suggestions or photos to:   

webmaster@centralcoastquilters.org  

 

Newsletter :  

Articles are due by the 1st of the 

month. Newsletters will be e-mailed 

ñaboutò the second Wednesday of 

each month. Please remember to up-

date us if your email address is 

changed.   Those being mailed will go 

to the printer that day and will be sent 

to the post office as soon as they re-

turn from the printer. If you have an 

email address and are not receiving 

the newsletter via email or our Email 

Blasts let me know. If you are not re-

ceiving these, also check your spam 

file. You may have to reset your spam 

properties or preferences. Remember:  

You will need Adobe Acrobat Reader 

to view the PDF file. It is a Free Down-

load. 

 

 

ðKaren Thomas 

CCQ Newsletter Editor      

newsletter@centralcoastquilters.org 

 

Library:  

Three new books should have arrived 
by our next meeting. Come check them 
out! Come see what else the library 
has to interest you. 

 
Patti and Mary,  Librarians 

 

 

Philanthropy:  

We hope you have had a chance to 
read the great Operation Surf article 
in the August issue of Quilt Life. 
Those donated quilts were very much 
appreciated. The pictures were worth 
a thousand words! With that in mind, 
please remember that your guild con-
tinues to provide quilts to the Depart-
ment of Veterans Affairs Veterans' 
Clinic in Santa Maria. Following is a 
letter received from the Department: 

 

ñOn behalf of the Santa Maria patients 
and staff, we would like to extend our 
appreciation to you for your donation 
of 70 quilts valued at $1750.00. Your 
thoughtfulness reflects the concern 
that you feel for our veterans and for 
the service they provided to all of us 
while in service to our country. With-
out your support, we could not provide 
for the smaller niceties that make hos-
pitalization more bearable. Your 
thoughtfulness also reflects the con-
cern and compassion that our com-
munity feels for our veterans. Thank 
you for your continued support.ò  
 
Questions? Call Shirley 489-8935, 

Collette 773-5623, Janie 473-0494, or 

Alice 474-4781 

Block of the Month:  

Be sure to bring back your blocks 
from July so you can enter into our 
monthly drawing.  Remember that 
anyone who brings in their Block of 
the Month quilt for ñShow and Tellò  
will also receive a ticket to enter into 
the drawing. 

Remember: you can always download 

a copy of our 2011 and 2012 BOM 

series from there. 2013 BOM will be 

added each month. 

 

Website Updates:  

Check out our CCQ website:  

www.centralcoastquilters.org   

The calendar is constantly changing. 

Committee Reports:  

Membership:  

 
We have one correction this 
month.  Last month, we printed 
Barbara Carringtonôs  information 
but 

made a wee mistake in her phone 
number.  Please note that her 
phone number is (805) 219-0443. 
 

This is a check-up to see who is 

actually reading their newsletter. If 

you are reading this then you are 

eligible to receive a ticket to be 

entered into a ñspecialò door prize 

drawing.  Go  to the door prize 

desk and ask for a ticket by using 

the password: seam ripper 

 
If you have any questions, please 
call or email us. 

Elin McCall & Adele Beher 

Membership Co-Chair 

member-

ship@centralcoastquilters.org  

 

Hospitality:  

Please bring a healthy snack or 
dessert to share at the August 
guild meeting if your last name 

begins with NðR. 

Quilt Show:  

Please find attached or inserted 
with this newsletter a copy of 
the entry form for the Sun, Sea, 
Sew Quilt Show to be held on 
November 2, 2013. Applications 
are due by September  17th. 
Quilts will be turned into Patti 
Christian by October 22. Only 
one quilt per member will be 
accepted. This year we have a 

60 quilt limit.  
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Announcements, Notes and Invitations :  

 

From our Mascot, ñGinger Yo Yoò: 

 

May today there be peace within. 

May you trust that you are exactly where you are meant to be.  

May you not forget  the infinite possibilities that are born of faith in yourself and others.  

May you use the gifts that you have received, and pass on the love that has been given to you.  

May you be content with yourself just the way you are.  

Let this knowledge settle into your bones, and allow your soul the freedom to sing, dance, praise, and love.  

It is there for each and every one of us. 

 

Submitted by Dorothy Seelos 

 

Sun, Sea, Sew!  

Linda Kucera 

 

Iôve been honored to spend all of July with my granddaughter and her parents in Pittsburgh, PA. Iôve seen that the I Spy 
quilt I made for my granddaughterôs bed is soft with use, and the lap quilt on the couch gets used for storytime, for fort 
building, and to hide from thunderstorms. Quilting is such a gratifying hobby, especially when the results are well loved! 

 

Iôm looking forward to returning home in a few days, and getting back to a regular routine, and to my sewing machine! 
Have you been working on a quilt for our November 2 Quilt Show? Are your miscellaneous notions and fabrics collect-
ing in a bag for the Grannyôs Attic? What about items for sale at the boutique; are you making cute and marketable 
items? And what about getting involved in a committee to make it all successful? This is your opportunity to get in-
volved, to connect with new friends, and to show off your creations! 

 

Invitation to a Block Swap! 

Linda Kucera 

 

If you enjoy our Block of the Month project, hereôs an idea! Join me in an online block swap! Youôll be in a ñhiveò of sev-
en sewists who each choose their own color scheme. Then you make six quilt blocks, all the same pattern, one for each 
of your  hive-mates, in their colors. Thereôs online conversation about what youôre making, and choosing fabrics, and 
participants post photos of what they are working on. Itôs a lot of fun, especially sending and receiving blocks in the mail 
at the end of the 3-month swap period!  

 

Check it out here: 3x6 Bee Description and 3x6 Bee Photos and Discussion. New sign-ups will begin the second week 
of August. I am lkhomework on Flickr, and I led Hive A, Star Patrol for the last quarter of the swap.  

http://www.flickr.com/groups/6x3bee/rules/
http://www.flickr.com/groups/6x3bee/pool/
http://www.flickr.com/groups/6x3bee/discuss/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/93499134@N00/
http://www.flickr.com/
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Barbara Carrington 

Please correct her phone number in 
your directory:  

(805)219-0443 

 

  

Block of the Month Winners  

BOM  Geneva Beck 

BOM  Betty Lafuente 

Door Prize Winners: July 

Bettyôs Fabric  (SLO) Mary Moore 

Beverlyôs (SLO) Valerie Beuth 

Beverlyôs (SM) Donna Sasaki 

Knothole Mary Bray 

Old Town Quilt Shop Nancy Summer 

Picking Daisies Mary Ann Hensen 

Quilting Cousins Margaret Coombs 

Quilterôs Cupboard Sharron Chanda 

Quilterôs Cupboard Anne Holden 

Santa Maria Sewing Superstore Loretta Newman 

Sew Fun Kathleen Jensen 

Sew Stitchinô Karen Thomas 

SLO Shears Barbara Meroney 

 August  

2 Isa Tamayo 

2 Priscilla Alquist 

10 Penny Zenglein 

12 Pam Casey 

12 Rene Jennings 

13 Bonnie Pius 

18 Dorothy Ludwig 

19 BôAnn Smith 

20 Donna Sasaki 

21 Margaret Franco 

26 Yvonne Cudney 

28 Armando Perez 

29 Linda Edell 

30 Kathleen Jensen 

31 Sally Deveraux 

Membership Information :  

to the fat quarter winners at our  

LRC  game night at the July meeting.  

 

Phyllis OôConnor 

Mary Cooper 

Valerie Beuth 

Cherie Halsey 

Margaret Coombs 

Geneva Beck  
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INCREEDIBLE DESIGNS 

Machine embroidery designs 

reedc2011@hotmail.com 

805-345-5914 

Charlene Reed, CCQ Guild Member 

QUILTERõS CUPBOARD 

5275 El Camino Real  

Atascadero, CA 93422  

Shop:  (805)466-6995 

MondayñSaturday 10 -5 

  

Please patronize the following quilting & business affiliates of Central Coast Quilters,  

when you have need of these supplies and services:  

sewstitchinquiltshop@charter.net  

www.sewstitchinquiltshop.com   

Ads : are available for the 2013 newsletters. If you would like to advertise your business and become a CCQ sponsor please 

contact our newsletter editor, Karen Thomas:  newsletter@centralcoastquilters.org or 805-473-0303   

NOW is the time to ñrenewò for the 2013 yearly commitment. Ads are $35/year or a commitment of donating a door prize each 

month to be raffled at our monthly guild meetings.  Your AD is also shown on our website ñSponsorò page @ 

www.centralcoastquilters.org    

mailto:sewstitchinquiltshop@charter.net
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Designs by Joy  
Long Arm Machine Quilting / Joy Pickell  
Over 25 years Experience.  

P.O. Box 536 

Arroyo Grande, CA  93421  

(805) 474-5862   By Appointment Only  

Sew Fun  

8775 El Camino Real  

Atascadero, CA 93422  

Shop:  (805) 462-9739 

Monday -Thursday 10 -6, Friday -Saturday 10 -5 

Sunday 12 -5 

Old Town Quilt Shop  

165A West Clark Avenue  

Orcutt, CA 93455  

Shop:  (805) 938-5870 

www.OldTownQuiltShopOrcutt.com  

Monday -Friday 10 -5:30, Saturday 10 -4 

Santa Maria Sewing Center  

127 E. Main Street  

Santa Maria, CA 93454  

Shop:  (805) 922-1784 

Fax:    (805) 925-7133 

info@santamariasewing.com  

www.santamariasewing.com  

Mon-Thurs 10 -6, Friday  10 -7:30, Sat 10-5, Sunday 12 -4 

Beverlyõs 

876 Higuera Street                         1637 E. Broadway  

San Luis Obispo, CA                       Santa Maria, CA  

Shop:  (805) 543-6433                    (805) 925-4118 

SLO   Monday -Friday 9 -9, Sat 9-8, Sunday 10 -7 

SM     Monday -Friday 10 -7:30, Sat 10-6, Sunday 10 -5 

birch  

1244 pine street, suite d, paso robles, ca  

805-239-8888 

Corner of 13th and Railroad  

www.fabricworm.com    

 

 

  This ad space is available!  

BETTYõS FABRICS / Betty Pilkington  

1627 South Broadway               1229 Carmel Street  

Santa Maria, CA 93456              San Luis Obispo, CA  

Shop:  (805) 922-2181                Shop:  (805) 543-1990 

Fax:  (805) 922-9081 

SM  Monday -Friday 9:30 -8, Sat 9:30-5:30, Sunday 11 -4 

SLO  Monday -Friday 9:30 -6:30, Sat 9:30-5:30, Sun 11-4 

 Picking Daisies  

Modern Quilt Fabrics  

570 Higuera Street #120, San Luis Obispo, California 

93401   

805-783-2434 

www.pickingdaisiesinslo.com  

Open TuesñSat   11:00am-5:15pm  Closed Sun & Mon  

Picking Daisies is located in downtown  

San Luis Obispo at the Old Creamery.   
 

QUILTINõ COUSINS   
Shawn Lombardo  

330 Pomeroy, Pismo Beach, CA 93448  

Shop:  (805) 773-4988 

Open: Tuesday-Friday 10 -5, Saturday 10 -4 

 

THE QUILTERY  

1413 Riverside Ave.  #B  

Paso Robles, CA 93446  

805-227-4561 

thequiltery.net  

    

Please patronize the following quilting & business affiliates of Central Coast Quilters,  

when you have need of these supplies and services:  


